
 

【Important】Ensure safety on your way home 

 

 

February 14, 2014 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences  

and the College of Arts and Sciences 

To All Students: 

 

 

Due to the heavy snowfall, weather forecasts are warning that snow could accumulate 

considerably through Tokyo area and the public transportation will be disrupted and delayed 

over the next day.  

Please note that students should constantly check the further information, and return home 

as early as possible. 
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